Minutes for the Safety Committee on 05/30/2024.
The meeting was held at the Walpole Police Department and started at 1404 hours.
In attendance were: Brad Nash
Keith Hebert
Chis Burchstead
Patty Whitcomb
Adam Howard
There was a discussion about the recycling center going all solar.
There was a discussion about the backside of the town hall being sided.

There was discussion about the need for panic buttons at the town library.

It was brought to the PD’S attention that the crosswalk sign in front of the town library is
missing and could create a danger for pedestrians crossing Main Street.

The issue of speed on Main Street in the area of the library and it was made known to the police
department.

There was also a concern about u turns being made at school pick up times at the middle school.
There was a walk through of the PD done and several safety concerns came up.

The items were: Several electric outlets had no or cracked covers on them. The restroom is very
cluttered and due to lack of space the shower is full of stuff. The garage area had several tripping
hazards. There is a very low hanging drainage pipe at the bottom of the basement steps going to
the evidence room, one can easily strike their head on it.

As of 07/05/24, The outlet covers have been replaced and the bathroom has been made as
cluttered free as possible. The garage will be worked on in the near future. The pipe cannot be

removed and a piece of orange caution tape has been put on it.

The meeting was adjourned at about 1500 hours.

Adam Howard/355



